
Dear Dean Prof. Bergero, 

Dear Prof. Rossi, 

  

I hereby would like to provide you with the official confirmation that in line with the ‘Exceptional rules for 
ESEVT Visitations up to December 2020’, ECOVE has endorsed the postponement of the ESEVT Visitation to 
Turin on 09 – 13 November 2020 due to a case of force majeure.  

We are terribly sorry for the inconvenience this postponement will cause you but given the current 
complicated epidemiological and travel situation, there is unfortunately no other option but to postpone the 
Visitation to a later stage when the circumstances will be more favourable.   

We greatly appreciate all your efforts and the hard work you have already put in preparing for the Visitation 
and everything you did in the last weeks to avoid a potential postponement. It goes without saying, that since 
this is a force majeure postponement, the evaluation fees you have already paid will be kept for the 
rescheduled Visitation. In addition, we will do everything possible to keep the team as originally planned so 
that the flights that have already been booked are not lost or the team members could be given a travel 
voucher for the future flights (which is now a common policy for most airlines). 

Furthermore, the current SER and appendices will not need to be amended; you will only need to update the 
addendum on COVID-19 that has already been provided, to account for the developments and the 
corresponding actions taken by your VEE in the period between November 2020 and the dates for the 
rescheduled Visitation in 2021.  

 

Kind regards and stay safe, 

 

Viktoriya Momchilova 

Visitations Officer 
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